January 15, 1974

Very Reverend Jiravr Tashjian
Holy Trinity Armenian Church
14 Woodlawn Avamnue, West
Toronto 7, Ontario, Canada

Dear Father Jirayr:

We gratefully acknowledge your remittance of $1,718.36 which
you sent to us for the Holy Cross Seminary, as well as for
the $300 representing Stewardship for:

Mr. Setrak Adourian
Mr. Zaven Mesrobian
Mr. Vahe Oundjian

We would appreciate it very much if you could send us the
addresses of the three stewards so that we can communicate
with them directly in the future.

Sincerely,

Jack 2Antreassian
Executive Director
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